
 

 

 
 

6th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
I am delighted to share with you the Ofsted Inspection report which we have 
received following the inspection of St Paul’s on 5th and 6th November, 2024. 
 
I hope you agree that the report captures the strength and unity of our school 
community and celebrates the wonderful contribution made by our children, 
staff and governors, as well as our wider Trust and Diocesan community. 
 
I would like to personally thank you, as our parents and carers, for your 
unwavering support. I know that many of you took time to contribute to the 
parent survey and your feedback was part of many conversations over the two-
day inspection and contributed greatly to the outcome judgements made by the 
inspection team.  
 
I am honoured to lead such a wonderful school as St Paul’s and am always 
grateful and most appreciative of the support you give. 
 
As always, if you would like to discuss any part of the report in more detail, then 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Sheena Sinclair 

Head Teacher 
 


